
 

 
 
 
 

Star Student Award 
Each school with an institutional or individual teacher GCLE membership is eligible to nominate 
ONE student as the GCLE STAR student for the 2023-2024 school year. If you are a member, 
please nominate your top student by Sunday, January 21, 2024. The final STAR student awards 
will be announced and presented with the star student certificate to the teacher who 
nominated the students at the GCLE annual meeting. The teacher can then present the student 
with the award at the appropriate school occasion before the end of the academic year. 
 
Please make your nominations by clicking here.  If you have any questions, please 
contact Ms. Yingli Zhang at yingliz@tcsatl.org. 
 
 

https://shorturl.at/ptxU9
mailto:yingliz@tcsatl.org

